
                                                                                                                      

Dear Belle Valley Families, 

We would like to share with you some exciting information that may 

benefit your Child. Your Child is invited to participate in the Belleville 

Summer Sack Lunch Program. Beginning Monday- June 3rd through 

Friday, August the 9th many Churches, Businesses and Organizations will 

partner together to provide free nutritional sack lunches to Children in 

Belleville. The lunches will be delivered to your neighborhood everyday 

Monday through Friday.                                        

Look for one of the Belleville Summer Sack Lunch Program Vehicles that 

will deliver the lunches every weekday, Monday through Friday.  

Children will need to come every weekday to receive their free Sack 

lunch. We will not be going door to door with the lunches. There is 

nothing that you need to do as far as signing up.  

Lunches are received on a first come- first served basis and although we 

will do our best to see that all children are served, we do not guarantee 

it because the daily needs may differ from location to location.      

Lunches will only be served to children and each child needs to be 

present to receive a sack lunch.  

 


